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CONSERVATION PUBLIC HEARING/MEETING NOTICES

The Uxbridge Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 4th at
6:30PM.

Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the
Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and the Governor's March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict
limitation on the number of people that may gather in one place, this meeting of the Uxbridge
Conservation Commission will be conducted via remote participation to the greatest extent
possible. Specific information and the general guidelines for remote participation by members of
the public and/or parties with a right and/or requirement to attend this meeting can be found by
emailing hjones@uxbridge-ma.gov. For this meeting, members of the public who wish to listen
to or watch the meeting may do so in the following manner: online at
https://zoom.us/i/91948101204 or by phone at 301-715-8592 using meeting i.d. 919 481 01204.
No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but every effort will be
made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings in real time, via
technological means. In the event that we are unable to do so, despite best efforts, we will post
on the Uxbridge website an audio or video recording, transcript, or other comprehensive record
of proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting. The meeting will review the following
application under the MA Wetlands Protection Act (MGL Ch. 131, Sec. 40). Plans may be
reviewed online at https://www.uxbridge-ma.gov/conservation-commission/pages/current-public-
hearing-applications-plans-other-documents.

NOTICE OF INTENT filed by Allen Engineering and Associates on behalf of Steve
Bevilacqua for work at 63 Linwood St, Map 12A Parcel 1233. The project is the
construction of three new condominium units along with the existing dwelling unit,
widening the driveway, and utility and stormwater improvements in the buffer zone
of a Bordering Vegetated Wetland and Land Under Water. A portion of the site is
in the Riverfront Area but there will be no new disturbance in that portion.

REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY filed by Shea
Engineering & Surveying, Inc on behalf of Joseph and Bette Bartlett for work at
470 Hartford Ave. East, Map 7 Parcel 2355. The project will consist of excavating,
filling, grading loaming and seeding to replace a failed septic system for a 4
bedroom, single family home. The work area is primarily within existing lawn area
more than 50 ft from a bordering vegetated wetland.

Submitted by Holly Jones, Agent, Uxbridge Conservation Commission
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